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May 29, 2020 
 
Rudy Guzman, Managing Member 
Group II V26 VC, LLC 
2400 Louisiana Blvd NE Bldg. 3 
Albuquerque, NM 87105 
 
RE: Approved Programmatic Permit #0455-P 
 
Dear Mr. Guzman, 
 
Based on the application received by the Air Quality Program (AQP) on May 22, 2020, the 
AQP has deemed your application complete and is hereby issuing your Fugitive Dust Control 
Programmatic Permit. 
 
This permit covers routine maintenance or routine ongoing active operations on existing land 
or facilities, at single or multiple locations, which does not include full depth reconstruction 
of a roadway or substantial removal and replacement of a manmade facility.  Programmatic 
permits are issued to address work activities that result in similar earth moving or surface 
disturbance activities and utilize similar fugitive dust abatement strategies. 
 
Programmatic permits are valid for up to five years and the permittee shall pay an annual fee 
for each year covered by the programmatic permit.  Receipt by the department of subsequent 
annual fees shall result in an automatic renewal of the programmatic permit.  The term of 
each programmatic permit will be from July 1st through the following June 30th.  A new 
permit application shall be required every five years or earlier if the surface disturbance 
activities or fugitive dust abatement strategies are modified. 
 
Enclosed is your approved Fugitive Dust Control Programmatic Permit #0455-P for Rosa 
Parks Rd NW & Kimmick Dr NW Stockpile, near the northwest corner of Rosa Parks Rd 
NW & Kimmick Dr NW, Albuquerque, New Mexico. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at (505) 239-7094 or epomo@cabq.gov. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Elizabeth M. Pomo, MPH 
Environmental Health Specialist II  
Air Quality Program 

 
 
cc:  File 


